RECEIVED

MAR 0 6 2019

Dr. Ken,

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

I am requesting April 18th as a deduct day. My family has the opportunity to spend some extended family time in Hocking Hills at a cabin that had an open reservation from April 18th-April 20th. Originally, I thought we had the day off, but miss read the school calendar. We have already booked the cabin. Knowing this buts-up to a holiday, I am requesting the 18th as a deduct day as according to the contract. My family and I appreciate you and the board's consideration for this request.

Thank you for your consideration,

Pete Lisi